
 

 

 

 

Global Uranium Unaware of Any Material Change 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                          

January 29, 2025 

Calgary, Alberta — At the request of the Canadian Investment Regulatory Organization, Global Uranium 
Corp. (CSE: GURN | OTC: GURFF | FRA: Q3J) (the “Company”) wishes to confirm that the Company’s 
management is unaware of any material change in the Company’s operations that would account for the 
recent increase in market activity. 

About Global Uranium Corp. 

Global Uranium Corp. focuses on exploring and developing uranium assets primarily in North America. 
The Company currently holds key uranium projects: the Wing Lake Property in the Mudjatik Domain of 
Northern Saskatchewan, Canada; the Northwest Athabasca Joint Venture with Forum Energy Metals 
Corp. and NexGen Energy Ltd. in the Northwest Athabasca region of Saskatchewan, Canada; and the 
Great Divide Basin District Projects, the Gas Hills District Projects, and the Copper Mountain District 
Projects in Wyoming, USA. 

This news release may contain assumptions, estimates, and other forward-looking statements regarding 
future events. Such forward-looking statements involve inherent risks and uncertainties and are subject to 
factors, many of which are beyond the Company's control that may cause actual results or performance 
to differ materially from those currently anticipated in such statements. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Ungad Chadda 
CEO 
587-330-0045 
info@globaluranium.com 
 
Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the policies 
of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


